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1. Students of the Month for January 

 

The character theme of January for students in Grades K – 12 was Enthusiastic. 

 

Congratulations to the following students for being voted as Student of the Month: 

Kinder – Lilianne Johnson - Degner 7th – Shyanne Smith 

1st – Celeste Garibay       8th – Chloe Pedder 

2nd  – Breanna Powell   9th – Gage Schubert 

3rd  – River Spence      10th – Nathan Allen 

4th  – Ryder Peterson   11th – Cash Mildwater 

5th  – Gavin Davis         12th – Shaylyn Noble 

6th  – Avik Wamsley 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

2. 90% Attendance Awards 

We celebrated those students in grades K – 12 who attended school 90% or more  of the time in the 1st 

semester.  We had over 100 students who earned this honor.  Each student who attended 90% or more of 

the time received a t-shirt and a certificate.  Congratulations to these students for being regular 

attenders!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

3. Kindergarten/1st Grade Garden 

Mrs. Shondell’s Kindergarten/1st Grade class is working on 

creating a class garden!! An educational leader from Davis 

Family Farms is helping create this opportunity for the 

class, helping create a composting bin in the classroom, as 

well as providing seeds for the garden bed.  Students were 

able to go outside to the garden bed and transplant worms 

to the garden bed for fertilization, as well as plant seeds. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4. CPI Washington D.C. Tour Winner 

 

Congratulations to Paisley Jacobsen for being chosen to participate as CPI’s student representative for the 

Electrical Co-op Youth Tour this summer in Washington D.C.  Paisley was chosen as the representative 

after an application and interview process.  Congratulations to Paisley! 

 

5. Career Fair 

 

Six of our Juniors and Seniors attended the 

Career Fair at OSU that was put on by the 

Corvallis School District on Tuesday, March 

4th.  Over 700 students attended this event, 

where there were over 50 different careers 

and college represented.  Students were able 

to also participate in mock interviews with 

local professionals throughout the region.  

We are looking at integrating this event into 

our Careers and English classes next year to 

ensure that ALL of our juniors and seniors 

attend this important event.  We are also 

looking at bringing some of the presenters 

out to Alsea present in our classes and help 

our students make those important 

connections about the possibilities that are 

there after high school.

 

 



 
 

6. Alsea Brick and Mortar i – Ready results 

 

Alsea Elementary School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

Alsea Middle and High School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 


